



Test Reading



I. Read the text.

It was last week. It was Monday morning. The weather was cold and rainy. Teddy woke up at ten to eight. He was serious. He felt awful. Teddy had a terrible headache and a cough. He didn't go to school. Teddy went to the hospital with his mum, Emmy. It was a fever. The boy had a high temperature. The doctor gave Teddy pink, blue and red pills and said to drink a lot of water. He was at home and got better soon.

Today is Sunday. It's sunny. Teddy is happy. He isn't ill. At 7:15 he brushes his teeth, has breakfast, gets dressed. He runs and jumps in his bedroom. Teddy talks on the phone with his friends.

Sunday is Teddy's favourite day. He likes going to the amusement park with his father, Eddy. Teddy always throws balls and wins prizes. Eddy always rides a horse. Teddy never rides a rollercoaster. He is only six. But Teddy and his dad always buy two burgers on Sundays. It's great!

Read and put a tick (V) or a cross (X):

1. He woke up at 7:50 on Monday. _____
2. Teddy was ill last month. _____
3. The doctor gave him pink, blue and yellow pills. _____
4. Eddy had a terrible headache and a cough last Monday. _____
5. The boy brushes his teeth at quarter past eight. _____
6. Teddy's father likes riding a horse. _____
7. Eddy and Teddy buy some burgers on Sundays. _____
8. The boy went to the hospital with his mother. _____



II. Answer the questions.

1. Was Teddy serious last Monday?

2. Does Teddy ride a rollercoaster on Sundays?

3. Did Teddy go to school last Monday?

4. How old is Teddy?
